
DA.V. INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, AHMEDABAD 

Nursery to SR-KG (2015-16) 
 AO/PR/Cir/08/05 

                                                                                                         07.08.15 

Dear Parents,    

 

We shall be studying colours, for the next several days. We would like the children 

to dress in the “Colour of the Day “YELLOW”17.08.15 – Monday .You can dress 

your ward completely in the colour of the day or you can let him/ her wear one 

article of clothing that is the colour of the day. 

 

Thanking you for your support, 

Warm Regards, 

 

 

 

Dr.  Nivedita  Ganguli 

Principal 

  


